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VISITOR IMPROVEMENT FUND 
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING  

 
Tuesday, June 13, 2017 

REGULAR MEETING 
Noon * City Hall Conference Room 

 
A regular meeting of the Rifle Visitor Improvement Fund Advisory Board was called to 

order at 12:04p.m. by Chair Kevin Kelley. 
 
PRESENT AT ROLL CALL: Board Members Tanya Doose, Kristine Llacuna, Paul Rice, 

Kevin Kelley, Angela Strode 

 
OTHERS PRESENT:  City of Rifle AmeriCorps Cathleen Anthony  

 
APPROVE MINUTES FROM May 9, 2017 REGULAR MEETING  

Motion made by Board Member Strode to approve minutes as presented; seconded by 
Board Member Rice. Motion passed.  
 
RIFLE RENDEZVOUS WEEKEND DISCUSSION 

A discussion was held regarding the execution of the Rifle Rendezvous event May 19th-
21st. Suggestions were made regarding communication, funding support, and feedback 
for the event.  Specific observed challenges included layout of festival, vendor 
challenges, and the competing events that weekend. The VIF board will have a further 

discussion with the Rifle Rendezvous board when they submit their event evaluation.   
 
ADMINISTRATIVE TRANSITION DISSCUSSION 

The board looked at a memo from Nathan Lindquist that will be presented at a council 

workshop and made suggestions regarding the changes they would like to see.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:00p.m. 
 
   
Cathleen Anthony  Kevin Kelley 
City of Rifle AmeriCorps Intern  Chair 

 


